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Eden Central PTA is an asset to our schools. We help fund many extra activities, field trips and
recognitions. Our volunteers allow the little extras to happen in our schools. In the GLP, we support
Family Math Game Night, Fall Reading Night, Field Day and the 2" grade Musical. At the Elementary
school the PTA supports assemblies, Musical Cast Party, Music Enrichment, and Field Day. Busing for
some field trips at the high schoo! are paid for by our fundraising efforts. Also at the high school, we
support the Musical, our school counselors, character education and scholarships for seniors. We
advocate for all children!

Eden Central PTA needs your leadership! We have an opportunity for you! PTA is currently seeking a
president, vice president, secretary, and membership chair for the 2016-2017 school year. Each position
has a one year term. What are the responsibilities?

The president oversees the Eden Central PTA organization. You will guide your parent coordinators at
each school, find volunteers, and oversee PTA sponsored events and activities. Also, you will coordinate
monthly meetings and communicate with the PTA membership. Don’t worry the past president will
help you along the way!

The vice president assists the president and is able to take over if the president is not available.

The secretary records the minutes for our monthly meetings. She/he takes notes during the meetings,
types up the minutes and keeps them safe in a binder for future use.

The membership chair keys in our members’ information into the PTA website and keeps track of the
membership funds (from our members and funds going to NYS PTA). You will also coordinate
membership drives. September is the busiest time of the year for the membership chair.

Grab a friend and spend a year helping out our Parent Teacher Association, you will be glad you did!!

Any questions! Call (992-4351) or email (grundermar@aol.com) Marlene Grunder, Eden PTA President.

THANK YOU!!

**Come meet the Candidates for the Eden Central School Board on May 12" at 6:30pm in the Jr/Sr. High
School library. The PTA meeting will follow. **



